
the idea:-
The following colleges have already agreed to

British Columbia 
Aib erta 
Saskatchewan 
Ontario Agricultural 
Queen's 
Acadia

Besides these, other colleges have submitted reports of 
favourable progress, and no college has as yet definitely 
turned down the idea.

I trust this information will be sufficient
to enable yon to reach a favourable decision, which I l°ok 
forward to in the near future.

Yours sincerely,

McGill Representative H.F.C.U.S.

WHL/AMcG


